
From: OIC Rules Coordinator 
To: Beyer, Jane (OIC) 
Subject: FW: E2SHF 1688 
Date: Wednesday, May 4, 2022 9:58:39 AM 

Hi Jane, 

See email below. 

Sincerely, 
Jesse. 

-----Original Message-----
From: K Wilmering <seachange3@comcast.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 4, 2022 12:00 AM 
To: OIC Rules Coordinator <RulesC@oic.wa.gov> 
Subject: E2SHF 1688 

External Email 

Hello, 

In the psychiatry community there is much confusion about how this applies to us. Almost all of us have an hourly 
rate that we diclose at the beginning of treatment. However, there are too many variables for us to estimate how long 
treatment will take. To me it would make sense that we have met the standard by disclosing our rate and that we 
can’t predict the length. Psychotherapy much more than medical endeavors is based on a relationship where the two 
parties mutually decide the length of the treatment. Please clarify this in the final ruling so we know how to proceed. 

Sincerely, 

Kathy Wilmering, MSW ARNP BC 
Seattle WA 
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